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Wakulla County Gets an Early Start on its 2014 Legislative Priorities

CRAWFORDVILLE, FLORIDA – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioner’s (BoCC) is getting an early start with the 2014 Legislative Session.  Normally legislative priorities are not discussed until October, however, at the July 30th Board meeting the BoCC passed its 2014 Legislative Priorities to kick start the process of seeking legislative support and funding for important county-wide issues.  

A common question Legislators ask staff is, “Does this issue have BoCC approval?”  In response to this universal question, the BoCC expanded its range of priorities from just a few to several County-wide.  Broadening the range of legislative priorities gives staff the flexibility to pursue a myriad of funding opportunities that may come available as the 2014 legislative session progresses.   

Beginning in August, David Edwards County Administrator and Sheree Keeler, Intergovernmental Affairs Director began meeting with Wakulla’s local legislative delegation, Senator Bill Montford and Representative Beshears, to discuss the County’s legislative priorities.  

Montford and Beshears appreciate the proactive approach that Wakulla is taking to meet with them and inform/educate them on County issues and legislative priorities.   It has also impressed them that Wakulla is strategic in its aggressive pursuit of other funding sources to help maximize and leverage resources and funding opportunities, e.g. USDA Loan/Grants, state grants, mitigation grants, etc.   All of these actions and activities better prepare our local legislative delegation to address our needs and support our County as we compete for funding with the other 66 Florida counties.   “I’m confident that our local legislative leaders will be responsive to our needs and again fight for us this legislative session, said David Edwards, County Administrator.  

Words of wisdom echoed by our Wakulla Legislative delegation:  Counties that stay in touch and keep issues on Legislators and agency heads radar screen have a greater chance of success at being heard and getting its issues through the legislative process. 

Sheree Keeler, Intergovernmental Affairs Director is working with Montford and Beshear’s office to schedule legislative delegation meetings in the near future.  A copy of the County’s legislative priorities is available on the County website at:  http://www.mywakulla.com/departments/intergovernmental_affairs.php. For more information contact Sheree Keeler, Intergovernmental Affairs Director at skeeler@mywakulla.com or 850-926-0919 extension 705. 






